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Townsend, Erle

From: Jody Richmond <jodylk311@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 4:28 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

A steady transition to zero-emission cars and trucks will provide Mainers with cleaner air, 

better choices, and save families and businesses money. 

 

This would expand consumer choice by giving Mainers access to more models of zero-emission 

cars and trucks each year, and wouldn't limit their access to gas vehicles. 

 

Maine EV drivers can save between $19 and $35 every time they refuel their EV compared to 

an equivalent gas vehicle. 

 

Demand is strong: EVs on the road have tripled since 2020. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jody Richmond 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


